
As Superintendent Weaver signaled in an email to

all parents/gaurdians we rolled out ALICE strategy

at FRES this week.  On Thursday, all students

were instructed on methods and protocols

regarding the newly adopted ALICE training.  

Utilizing a short story and encouraging classroom

discussion students were able to become familiar

with the new drill.

ALICE is an acronym for Alert, Lockdown, Inform,

Counter, and Evacuate. We encourage the

conversation to continue at home with your student.  

If you have any questions or concerns please reach

out to the front office. (603)732-9229.

First Grade has been busy!  Last Friday, they traveled

to Windy Hill Orchard and had a chance to pick some

delicious apples.  This week First Graders had a

chance to recruit the Fifth Graders to help them cut,

stir, mix and create several apple pies.  Which later

were cooked by our amazing kitchen staff.  Later that

day students were able to taste their creations.  Yum!
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Breakfast at FRES begins at 7:40 AM

and closes at 8:00 AM.

NOTES:
At FRES parent drop off in

the back of the building
begins at 7:40 AM
promptly.  Staff members

are moving quickly to keep

the traffic moving and we

appreciate your patience in

the morning.
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We are so pleased to announce

that we have currently hired a

bus 6 monitor.  They will be

joining our team on Monday. 



Making Apple Pies
at FRES!

Yummy



              What a FABULOUS week we have had here at LCS!!! Kudos to our

teachers for a wonderful Curriculum Night!  Parents were able to come into the

classrooms and hear all about what and how their kiddos are being taught this

year! Ms. Rourke’s Class learned the letters I and U and made crafts for

Curriculum Night.  Ms.DiFilippo’s Class learned the sight word “the” and used

their 5 senses to explore apples while Mrs. MacPherson’s Class celebrated Johnny

Appleseed’s birthday and tasted different apples!  Just a reminder there is no

school on Friday October 6th and Monday October 9th (for a teacher workshop

and Columbus Day). Also, Picture Retake Day is scheduled for Tuesday October

17th.  Please let your student’s classroom teacher know if you are looking for

retakes.  We need to get a headcount to the photographer.  Have an INCREDIBLE

weekend!
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Hello LCS and FRES Families!

We’ve gotten off to a great start in the library this year - students have

already checked out over 1,000 books!  Students in all grades went over the

best way to care for their library books, but may need help at home to find a

safe place to keep them and to remember to bring them back.  Our

Kindergarten students are learning how to join in a story circle, and learning

to connect stories to real life.  First through third graders are learning about

our state book award and engaging in experiences that go along with this

year’s Ladybug Picture Book Nominees.  Fourth and fifth graders have

reviewed how to navigate the library, and will be working on research and

note taking tips in the coming weeks, as well as sampling chapter books from

different genres.  As always, please contact me with any questions or

concerns!  

Ms. Loiselle
 

WITH MS.LOISELLE

LIBRARY
 NEWS 



Big shout out 
to the local 

Boys and Girls Club
for their generous
donation to our

students mealtime
accounts that may
have needed a

helping hand this
month. 

Upcoming
Events

No School Friday, October 6thProfessional Development Day forTeachers at FRES & LCS.No School Monday, October 9thColumbus Day.
Fire Prevention Week Oct. 8-14thPicture retake at FRES & LCS isOctober 17th

www.sau63.org
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Parents, 
Frozen Friday has kicked back up at FRES! We have
many generous students who would like to purchase
ice cream for their friends.  If you approve these
additional purchases, please send in a note
addressed to Food Service that list your child’s
name, grade , and how many friends they are
allowed to buy for each week.  Additionally, if you
would perfer that your child NOT partake in Frozen
Friday, please also send in a note. 
Cheers, 
The Lunch Lady League

Frozen Fridays!


